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Precision International is pleased to announce the 
availability of PI # 37282.  This gasket helps seal valve body 

cross leaks while using the early stiffener plate. 
 

IN 1995 FORD INTRODUCED AN IMPROVED VALVE BODY STIFFENER PLATE 
TO REDUCE POTENTIAL CROSS LEAKS IN FORWARD AND REVERSE.  THIS 

PLATE RETROFITTED ALL PREVIOUS MODELS.  SINCE THIS IMPROVED 
SERVICE PLATE IS NO LONGER AVAILABLE FROM FORD, WE HAVE 

DESIGNED THE GASKET TO BE USED WITH THE ORIGINAL 3.5MM THICK 
PLATE TO PREVENT THE SAME CROSS LEAKS. 

 
CAUTION: DO NOT USE THIS GASKET IF YOUR UNIT IS ALREADY FITTED WITH 
THE LATE 5 MM PLATE  

 

  
**Please contact your PI Sales Rep or Distributor for more information** 

 
 


